
AEPC Circular No: 177 
  
  
Mithileshwar Thakur 
Secretary General, AEPC 
  
AEPC/HO/R&PA/SG/2023 
21st September 2023 
  
Sub: Opening of i-TUFS portal for submission of JIT request under the ATUFS  
  
Dear Member Exporters,                                               

  
The Ministry of Textiles has decided to open window on i-TUFS portal inviting JIT requests 
and commence inspection of the condoned cases. 
  
In this regard, the concerned units are requested to submit the JIT request in i-TUFS 
portal within the prescribed timeline ie., on or before 19.12.2023. The Circular of OTxC 
dated 20.09.2023 and the minutes of the 5th meeting of the IMSC are enclosed with this 
Circular (Click here to view) for your kind ready reference. Members are requested to take 
benefit of this opportunity. 
  
This is for your information please. 

  
With regards.  

  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mithileshwar Thakur 
Secretary General  
 

https://www.aepcindia.com/system/files/CIRCULAR.PDF

